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July 6, 2023 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject: Sloughhouse Solar Facility Draft EIR (SCH# 2021100444) –Notice of 
Availability Revisions and Draft EIR Appendix Additions 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Sacramento County Planning and Environmental Review (PER) submitted a Notice of 
Availability (NOA) and Draft EIR for the Sloughhouse Solar Facility to the Sate 
Clearinghouse on July 3, 2023. Subsequently, it was determined that the submitted NOA 
for the project includes typographical errors related to the public review period and that 
the Draft EIR appendices were not included in the submittal. 
 
This letter is intended to inform the State Clearinghouse of these issues and to request 
the opportunity to submit a Revised NOA and add the Draft EIR appendices to the 
published document. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions or comments regarding this 
letter, please contact Kevin Messerschmitt at (916)874-7941 or at 
messerschmittk@sacccounty.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joelle Inman  
Principal Planner 
 

 


